
 
 
Online ALN Parent/Carer Drop In – 6th June’ 24 
 
The Additional Learning Needs (ALN) and Inclusion Team are running Parent/Carer Drop Ins on the first 
Thursday of every half term. 
 
These will be run by members of the Early Years and Schools ALN Teams and representatives from 
Powys Teaching Health Board (PTHB).  
 
This will be an opportunity for you to discuss any ALN questions you may have and meet the team.  
 
The next sessions will take place on Thursday 6th June 12-1 and 5-6.  
 
Please click the link below to access the sessions. 
12-1 Join the meeting now  
 
5-6 Join the meeting now  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YWQ5Mjg3YmEtMTFmNS00ZWJmLTkwMzQtYTZlOGM0Y2ExYjI3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c01d9ee1-0eb0-4754-99ae-03ae8a732b50%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2243b26091-5631-4960-b76c-d285a136f557%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZmFiZGVjMTYtZGNiOC00MzI5LTg5NjUtYzlhOWJhN2FmODcy%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c01d9ee1-0eb0-4754-99ae-03ae8a732b50%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2243b26091-5631-4960-b76c-d285a136f557%22%7d

